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From: alan.chen@uwalumni.com
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Closure
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 3:27:53 PM


To whom it may concern,


I am writing to express my strong concern for the South Side community in the event of the closure of Mercy
Hospital. This hospital has tremendous value both in our city’s history, in the history of medicine/medical education,
and now as a critical safety net hospital for numerous underserved members of our community. Its closure would
signify abandonment by those in power and neglect for the downtrodden. I urge anyone reading this to oppose the
closure of this vital hospital. Thank you for your time.


---
HuaFu “Alan” Chen, M.D.
University of Wisconsin-Madison l Class of 2015
University of Wisconsin School of Medicine and Public Health | Class of 2020
alan.chen@uwalumni.com | 715.614.2834
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